
Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Boulevard 
P.O. Box 615 
Frankfort KY 40602 

Dear Sirs/Madam, 

RECEIVED 

JAN 1 3 2021 

PUBLIC SERVICE 
COMMISSION 

I am writing to plead for your mercy asking that you decline the Kentucky Utility 
Rate Increase request. All utilities continue to ask for and receive rate increases, the cost 
of groceries and seemingly everything else continues to increase while sadly our fixed 
retirement incomes (I'm a retired teacher) increase very little if any. Five to ten dollars a 
month doesn't sound like a lot to them but when every utility increases that quickly adds 
up for those of us trying to get by. 

I live in a very modest small home, drive an inexpensive car, haven't taken a vacation in 
at least 25 years, pay all of my bills on time with no room for extras just to make it from 
month to month. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

Mary Dawson 
3801 Winding Brook Ct. 
Lexington, KY 40503 




